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I am writing to express my concerns about SB210, the proposal to require in-person 

voting in Oregon and to urge the committee to oppose this bill. I firmly oppose this bill 

because it reduces voter participation and would end mail-in voting; essentially 

suppressing voter turnout. Mail in voting is safe, secure and ensures more of 

Oregon’s citizens participate in elections. I support our current voting system.  

Thank you.  


